
The Boys & Girls Club of the South Coast Area continually

updates robust safety policies, programs and training for our

staff and volunteers that are designed to promote member

safety and protect all people from threats that are present

in our society. We implement layers of safety policies and

guidelines to keep our members safe including:

PICKLEBALLPICKLEBALL
COVIDCOVID

PROTOCOLSPROTOCOLS

Boys & Girls Club of the South Coast Area

For more safety information, please visit:
www.bgcsca.org

Masks will be
optional for
players to wear

Doors will be open
to promote air
circulation

Players are asked
to social distance
as best they can.

The gym fans will
be on to promote
air circulation
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